

Primary Care Commissioning
NHS England and NHS Improvement
South East Region
Wharf House
Medway Wharf Road
Tonbridge
Kent TN9 1RE

Email: england.southeastdental@nhs.net

6 January 2021

Sent by email

Dear Anna

PORTSMOUTH DENTAL SERVICE PROCUREMENT – UPDATE TO PORTSMOUTH HOSP

Firstly, may I wish you a happy New Year. In my previous updates sent on 4th and 18th November I updated on the completed procurements within Portsmouth.

The building work has commenced at each site and as to date, even with the current national Tier 5 instruction, we have not been advised of any delay to the building work. However as previously mentioned this could change if key personnel are unwell or must self-isolate but if this is the case NHS England and NHS Improvement will update the meeting accordingly. As previously advised the temporary additional activity that is being provided by existing dental practices whilst the procurement was carried out, continues to be in place.

Yours sincerely

Alison

Alison Cross Senior Commissioning Manager (Dental)